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A-Team Inc.

123 Sunset Blvd.  Hollywood, CA 90028  (323) 555-1234              

April 7, 2008

Col. John Smith

123 Sunset Blvd.

Hollywood, CA 90028

Subject: Repairing of A-Team Van
Dear Col. Smith:

Upon completion of our last mission, the benefit of a gun turret placed on the roof of the company van became apparent. Blueprints were drawn to precise specifications, and the proper materials were “acquired” via our usual channels. In the process of outfitting the van with a state of the art gun turret, slight fire and smoke damage occurred. 

After measuring and marking the roof of the van, the hole was cut out using an oxygen/acetylene torch. Unfortunately, molten steel from the van’s roof made its way through the van’s floor, and into the gas tank. This minor oversight resulted in slight structural warping, as well as superficial smoke damage that has hindered the operational viability of the van. The damage was estimated at approximately two-thousand dollars. After discussing the problem with fellow team members, I propose any one of the following solutions:

· Utilizing our mechanically-inclined team to make the necessary repairs using salvaged parts
· Holding an A-Team bake sale to raise the necessary funds for a new van
· Purchasing the slightly used “Mystery Machine” from Mr. Norville “Shaggy” Rogers 

· Opting to take the “green” route, and carry out missions on Huffy ten-speeds.

Our team is composed of innovative individuals that demonstrate their ingenuity at vital times during each mission, creating elaborate weapons and armored vehicles. I feel that we can attain the proper parts and materials to repair our van from the local junk yard, Sanford and Son Salvage, at a reasonable price. Rebuilding the damaged sections of the van will provide an opportunity to make some other alterations that we have talked about in the past, such as installing ground to air missiles and surveillance equipment. 
I would like your permission to begin reconstructing the damaged portions of the company van. I would also appreciate your feedback and any suggestions that would expediate this undertaking. According to our schedule, our next mission is in a month and a half; with this in mind, I hope to hear from you within the next two days. The opportunity to customize the A-Team van has the potential to benefit our operational readiness as well as ensure our success on future missions. 

Sincerely, 

B.A. Baracus      
